
Trustees Meeting for Vernon Grove Cemetery 

Wednesday October 21, 2015 

 

Meeting was called to order by Chairman Scott Vecchiolla at 6:00. Present 

were Maryanne Fiske, Lyn Lovell, Jamie Luchini and Harry Shahamnian. Absent 

was Ronald Grey. Minutes of the last meeting were read and accepted on motion of 

Jamie Luchini and seconded by Lyn Lovell. The bills were reviewed and signed.  

 

New Business: 

 

1.      Lyn reported that the Girl Scouts would like to do some 

rubbings in the cemetery and it was so moved to let them 

know to go ahead.  

2.      Lyn was asked to get a list of the current prices of lots and 

cost for openings from other Milford cemeteries. Motion 

made by Jamie and seconded by Lyn Unanimous 

    

Old Business 

 

1.  Lyn was asked to get a quote to cut some of the branches down by  

 the solar panel. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 6:45pm with the next meeting to be November            

                  18, 2015 at 6:00 pm in the Town Hall. 

 

 

 

   Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

   Marilyn Lovell, Secretary 

 

 

 


